
 
 
 
 

Island Disposal, Inc. 
PO Box 990 

Coupeville, WA  98329 
 
 
 
 

June 30, 2014 
 

 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Attn:  Records Section 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE:  Tariff Item 260 Filing for Tariff Number 8, Island Disposal, Inc. G-154; Filing under WAC 480-70-
262(2). 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Our Company has received a customer request to add a 10-yard drop box under Item 260, page number 39, 
apparently due to space limitations at the customer’s facility.  In order to be responsive to this customer 
request, we are attaching proposed revised tariff pages.  Additionally, I have updated the Title Page to 
reflect revised contact information.   
 
We submit this filing pursuant to WAC 480-70-262(2), Tariffs Requiring Seven-Dave Notice to the 
Commission.  If approved the new service option will go into effect July 8, 2014. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 832-8749 or via email at 
irmgardw@wcnx.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
Irmgard R Wilcox 
Senior Pricing Manager 


